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Stop trying to circumvent the constitution, it is a given right specifically to bear arms 

and is written “shall not be infringed”. The majority of Oregonians, especially in rural 

areas utilize and often need to exercise our given right. We do not want Oregon 

turning into California, people move away from California for a reason. 


